
 GOKHALE MEMORIAL GIRLS’ COLLEGE  

 

Activity report of "Earth Day" Observation 

Gokhale Memorial Girls' College has organised "Earth Day" on 22.4.2022 in college premises. 

Students have participated with great enthusiasm. Dr. Atashi Karfa, Principal, Gokhale Memorial 

Girls' College and some of faculty members have planted sapplings. Students have prepared 

posters on different themes to mark this day. Social Awareness Club members (near about 20) 

have alao participated and prepared posters and banners. It was a successful event. 

 


